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1. (○) Echo Lake

2. (○) Email

3. Lisa Burt

4. 20017 Meridian Pl N

5. 205-546-1562

6. lmburt@yahoo.com

7. RE: 185th Light rail: Proposed Phase 1 Alternative 

I am writing in support for the proposed, phase 1 alternative for the 185th light rail redevelopment
 area that Council member Chris Roberts has presented. 
The current proposal would be too great of an impact to the City of Shoreline, the community,
 local neighbors, especially children and the elderly, as well as a huge impact to home owner's
 property values. 

I urge you to consider the smaller footprint and delay voting on any additional phases until the
 impacts of Phase 1 can be understood and mitigated, which means after the light rail stop is in
 operation.

Thank you, 
Lisa Burt

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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